
  

 

Notice of Upcoming Planned System 
Upgrades 

 

Due to planned system upgrades on April 22, some services, such as debit cards and 
online banking, may be unavailable at times on that day. While we do not expect any 
issues to arise, as always, please be prepared with alternate forms of payment should 
intermittent downtime occur. 
 
In addition, due to this system upgrade, all Coosa Valley Credit Union ATMs may 
experience some downtime between 4/17/2024 and 4/23/2024. Should ATMs 
experience downtime, you may make after hours deposits at any branch night 
depository, or by logging into our mobile app and using the remote deposit feature. We 
apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 
 
Have questions? We're here to help. Call us at 706-235-8551 or 
email contactus@mycvcu.org. 
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